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22nd November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 3 Nativity 2022  

 

We are delighted to invite Year 3 parents to watch the nativity on Tuesday 13th December at 2pm 

or 6pm in the main school hall. 

 

We are limited to the number of people who can attend each performance and ask that you 

return the slip below requesting tickets for the performance – each child will be allocated two 

tickets. These will be allocated on a first come first served basis and we start issuing tickets from 

Wednesday 23rd November. 

 

All children will need to attend both performances and will need to be back at school by 5.40pm, 

no earlier please, for the 6pm performance.  This will give us time to ensure that everyone is 

dressed and in position for the performance.  We anticipate the performance will finish around 

7pm. Please collect your child at this time if you are not attending. 

 

Thank you very much for your support, we do hope you enjoy the show! 

 

Kind regards 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher 

 

 

Year 3 Nativity – Christmas 2022 

Please return this slip to the office by Wednesday 7th December 2022. 

 
We require 1 or 2 tickets (circle number of tickets you require) 

For the; (circle the performance you wish to attend)  

2pm performance on Tuesday 13th  December / 6pm performance on Tuesday 13th  December 

Childs Name:____________________________ Class:-_____________________ 

Signed:-_______________________________ Parent/Carer   


